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To: Keyes, Jamie, EMNRD; Harley Davis (HCDAVIS@blm.gov)
Subject: Wattam #6H SWD Clean-up for Cross Border Resources
Date: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:13:30 PM
Attachments: 20160408130541880.pdf

Mr. Keyes, Mr. Davis
 
We are planning to start clean-up operations on Wattam Federal #6 SWD this  Monday,  4/11/2016. 
Gandy Corporation will be providing the services for the “dig and haul” process.
They will be hauling the contaminated soil to their registered Land Farm in Roswell, New Mexico.
 
I received a phone call from Al Collar (Geologist) and Ruben Sanchez(AFM) with BLM Roswell office. 
They have reduced the scope of the clean-up.
They only want to scrape the location pad one to two inches.  The BLM wants to remove the spill
without breaking through the hardened caliche pad.
As far as the 21’ by 30’ puddle area (see attached pdf diagram),  the BLM would like the
contaminated area dug down 1 to 2 feet, and two samples taken in the pit area.
Two more samples need to be taken in a natural uncontaminated setting  to establish base line
chlorides.  Al Collar plans to be on site during the “dig and haul” process.
 
Best Regards,
 
 
Ross Pearson
Red Mountain Resources, Inc.
14282 Gillis Road
Farmers Branch, Texas
75244
Office: 214.871.0400 Ext. 1019
Cell:469-995-0425
Fax: 214.871.0406
Email: Ross@redmountainresources.com
 
 
The information contained in this e-mail message is privileged and confidential information and is
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, or is the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by
return e-mail or by telephone (214.871.0400) and delete the original message from your system.
Thank you.
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